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Lafayette City Hall Will Require Face Masks Until Tuesday, April 20 

State mandate ends Tuesday, April 6, but Governor recommends continued face coverings.  
  

    
LAFAYETTE, INDIANA – April 5, 2021 – Lafayette City Hall will require visitors to City Hall to 
wear face masks until Tuesday, April 20. This precaution is needed until more citizens are 
vaccinated and social distancing is observed within City Hall. After this two-week period, a 
decision will be made for future face mask protocol to visit City Hall.   
 
If visitors do not feel comfortable in visiting City Hall just yet, we want to encourage all citizens 
to continue the use of electronic methods whenever possible to conduct City business. 
 
As the state mandate ends April 6, please be aware that some private businesses may require 
face masks to enter.  We ask that you continue to support their decision to wear face masks to 
protect their employees and guests that may be at high-risk of severe illness or death from the 
coronavirus.   
 
Vaccinations are available for anyone 16 years of age or older in Indiana.  To sign up for a 
vaccination, visit https://ourshot.in.gov or call 211.   
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